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Report Number: 2019-3774

Incident:  Suspended driver's license
Location: Center PKWY and W, Kendall Dr
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: 12-08-19 2159hrs

Date, Time Assigned: Same

Swynopsis:

On 12-8-19 at approximately 2159hrs, Sheriff Deputies stopped a vehicle driven by 45yr old
Cesar Vences-Salgado of the 4400 block of Deames St. in Plano for an equipment violation.
During the stop it was discovered that Salgado had a suspended driver's license. Salgado was
issued a citations for one headlight and a suspended driver's license. Salgado was released on
scenc with a personal recognizance.

Reporting Deputy: Riffell #110 % 5
Supervisor: £ Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-3771

Incident: BURGLARY FROM MOTOR VEHICLE
Location: 7000 BLK CLUBHOUSE DRIVE
Township: Kendall

Date, Time Occurred: 12/08/19 - 1500 - 12/08/19 - 1630

Date, Time Assigned: 12/08/19 - 1641
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the 7000 block of Clubhouse Drive in Kendall
Township reference a burglary from motor vehicle that occurred in the afternoon hours. The
victim reported that an unknown suspect(s) entered their vehicle by breaking the drivers door
window and removing personal items from the vehicle. This case is under investigation.

Reporting Deputy: K. Hanson #70 %
Supervisor: } 5 Disseminated on:
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The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



